
 

Dear Kemp Mill Neighbors and Friends, you are invited to attend our next 
 
 

KEMP MILL CIVIC ASSOCIATION MEETING  

 

This Tuesday Night!  
 

7:30-9pm, December 6, 2016  

Young Israel Shomrai Emunah Social Hall 
1132 Arcola Ave., on the left as you enter the Kemp Mill Shopping Center 

 

Refreshments: Thank you Ben Yehuda Pizza and Shalom Kosher for graciously supporting 

our community by donating pizza and other good things to eat and drink.  
 

The Kemp Mill Civic Association is devoted to building a more supportive, healthier, and 
productive Kemp Mill community.  We stay connected to government officials and 

 agencies to bring services to our community, improve the quality of life, and help and 
 connect to each other to make Kemp Mill a more attractive, safer and satisfying place to live.  

 
 

 
vv   GUEST SPEAKERS:  vv  

 
      v  HIGH WATER BILLS: Delegate Al Carr, 18th District, Proposed State bill to end 

discrimination against large families in water bills.  WSSC will also send a 
representative to address this. 

 
       v WSSC ROADWORK: Brandon Stewart, WSSC Customer Advocate; Michael 

Ballantyne, WSSC Construction Inspector; re: current roadwork replacing pipes. 
  
        v POLICE COMMANDER Laura Lanham (4th District): 

 
All Speakers will speak for a limited time, 

and give time for questions and answers with the audience. 
 

Speakers may change due to their availability 
 
 
 

vv   ELECTION  vv 
 

 To fill vacancy for Secretary of KMCA (term ends June 2017) 
 

Nominations are urged and invited from the community, 
and can be accepted from the floor until the actual election 

 



 
vv   ONGOING KMCA BUSINESS  vv  

 
Committee Reports: Deer, Roads and Landscaping, Website  

 
President’s Report:  

 
               v  Arcola Urban Park Update 
               v  Kemp Mill Road, other transportation and safety projects 
               v  Homeland Security local nonpublic schools 
               v  Utilities Roadwork 
               v  Road Repaving Schedule 
               v  Interim Library 
               v  Seniors-Aging in place 
               v  Liquor availability and pricing at Shalom Kosher 
               v  Parking and lighting in Kemp Mill  
          v  Listing of Kemp Mill services and interests on website 
      v  Post office 

 
 
 

 

vv   NEW BUSINESS  vv 
 
 
 
 

vv    SECRETARY ELECTION RESULTS  vv 
 
 

Thanks for participating in the KMCA, and making Kemp Mill a better place to live. 
 

We honor your time, and recognize that it is our most precious asset. 
 
 

 
Ira Ungar 
President, Kemp Mill Civic Association 
president@kempmill.org 
ira.h.ungar@gmail.com 
202-361-4167 cell 
301-649-6517 home 
 
Support the Kemp Mill Civic Association with a $10/year household membership.  Pay at 
kempmill.org, or send a check to Treasurer Marci Lavine Bloch (treasurer@kempmill.org), 933 
Clintwood Dr., Silver Spring, MD 20902.  
 
You are invited to join our email discussion group, kempmill@googlegroups.com, by going to 
http://groups.google.com, type “kempmill” in the search bar on the top, which will lead you to sign 
up to the "Kemp Mill Civic Association discussion group." 
 
The Kemp Mill Civic Association is now on Twitter and Facebook! Follow us on social media for 
updates about meetings, activities and news items that are important to Kemp Mill 
residents.  Twitter: @KempMillCivic.  Facebook: www.Facebook.com/KempMillCivic. 


